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Colombian progress

Francisco ]. Borrero, Cultimar Ltda, Investigacion, Promocion, Mercadeo, Calle 59 #3A-24 (Of. 403), Santa Fé de
Bogota, Colombia, South America (Phone/Fax: (57-1) 249 6739), writes:

We are working on growth of Pinctada imbricata
(perhaps the same as P. fucata) and Pteria sterna.
Among the various aspects we are covering, we
have just finished a first piece of work on nursery
and intermediate growth of P. Imbricata, and we are
now close to submitting a manuscript for publica-
tion. Other works (spat collection, conditioning
and spawning) are being submitted soon.

I continue to work with INVEMAR at Santa Marta,
but now as an advisor; we have submitted a new
grant which will fund us for three more years.

On my own, I now work with two new, private,
colombian mollusc an aquaculture companies

(CULTIMAR Ltda and CICA Ltda), which together
are in the process of building a commercial aqua-
culture facility in the Guajira Peninsula
(Colombia’s northernmost region). CULTIMAR
works in close cooperation with government agen-
cies, and aims at promotion of invertebrate aqua-
culture and fisheries in Colombia.

Our activities range from basic and applied
research, to promoting and fostering the sustain-
able utilisation of aquatic products. Unfortunately,
library facilities in our country are poorly funded,
which means that we have no access to a great deal
of important information, both published in jour-

nals, and in other formats. ..~
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